
 
 

HALLOWEEN HAPPENINGS 

      
 
Our annual Halloween Parade will be held on Monday, October 31, 2016, at 2:15 
p.m. on our school field, weather permitting.  To ensure the safety of all of our 
children, please review the following information:  
 

• Costumes are allowed for the afternoon ONLY. 
• Children may not carry a prop that replicates a weapon such as a 

scythe, pitchfork, etc….. 
• Given recent events, we ask that children do not wear clown 

costumes. 
• Masks that obstruct vision or contain blood may not be worn in our 

school parade. 
• Children will dress following the regularly scheduled lunch periods. 
• Classroom teachers will contact class parents to request assistance 

for children changing into their costumes. 
• All assistance will be pre-arranged and the security desk will have 

prior notification from the teacher. 
• Classroom parties will follow the health and wellness 

guidelines established. 
• The parade commences promptly at 2:15 p.m. and is held weather 

permitting. 
• In the event of inclement weather, the parade will be cancelled and 

celebrations will take place in individual classrooms. 
• NO student will be released from the parade line! NO early 

dismissals will be honored between 2:15 p.m. and 3:10 p.m.   
• We will be utilizing the normal dismissal doors and procedures 

following the conclusion of the parade. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation and support to help make George Washington 
Elementary School’s Halloween Happenings a safe and enjoyable event for all! 

 


